

**Warrant Advisory Committee** 

Minutes of Meeting-February 29, 2016

7:00 PM

Town Hall

In attendance: Neil Harrington, Karen Snow, Freeman Condon, Henry Richenburg and Adam Foss.

The committee was introduced to Karen Snow, the new Finance Director.

The audit was reviewed. Revenues, expenses, sewer and water were reviewed as well.

The 2017 preliminary budget, with the department heads first pass was reviewed. There was no budget information from the Planning dept. or the Con Com. Veterans, Triton, Library, Fire personnel and the Police station were topics of discussion.

Neil reported the town is in "good shape with no red flags or major issues."

The committee would like to see a good, working Capital Plan sometime after the spring budget season.

The Stabilization Fund balance is 456k.

Adjournment was 8:15

Susan Bartlett

Secretary